
Dept. of Transportation Engineering (DOTE) update: Speed cushions are coming
to North Avondale soon

Description

Speed cushions will be installed within the next three weeks. There will be temporary lane closures
associated with the construction. North Avondale is one out of 27 neighborhoods to receive them.

Please see the full image below as to the location. This project was delayed from 2023.

For more stories about the traffic calming initiative, visit WHAT YOU NEED TO KNOW ABOUT SPEED 
CUSHIONS.
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